
 

 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
All Saints Academy along with Bay Path Technical High School will provide hearing, height, and weight 
screenings for our students in the following two weeks. 
 
School screenings are considered a best practice which may be used to identify students who are at risk for health 
concerns affecting their abilities to learn. Please be aware that screenings are not regarded as professional exams. 
 
If your child has any unusual hearing findings, you will be notified in writing indicating that the student is in need 
of further evaluation. This does not mean that your child has hearing loss, but it does mean that he/she should be 
evaluated by an audiologist or a medical professional. 
 
Please contact the school nurse for any questions or concerns regarding the health screenings. 
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
 
Diana Megas, RN 
nurse@allsaintswebster.org 
 

 


